VPR: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 09/04/2020, Vina printing extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

The Department of Business Registration received Document No. 34/InVina/2020 dated 25/03/2020 of Vina printing on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.

Based on clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014, The Department of Business Registration decided to approve extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Vina printing according to the request of Board of Directors but no later than 06 months after the end of 2019

